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To whom it may concern, 

I object to Kensington being included into the Maribyrnong Federal division. The issues that 
Kensington has as an inner-city suburb will not be voiced in the long wedge-shaped electorate that 
extended out to and includes the Melbourne airport. We should be voting to elect someone within 
our general area that can understand our needs which we share with those nearby.  

Regards 

Michael Carroll 
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